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Please review this draft very closely to ensure that it meets your intent.  As you know,
the instructions for this draft were given to me in the form of draft language and a draft
analysis.  The draft language provided, however, was not entirely consistent with the
draft analysis.  Consequently, I made certain assumptions in drafting this proposal
that may not be consistent with your overall intent.  If I have misunderstood your
intent in this draft, please let me know and I will redraft, accordingly.  Also, please note
that I did not include certain requested definitions in the draft because I determined
that they were not necessary.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions with regard to this draft.

Robin N. Kite
Senior Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−7291
E−mail:  robin.kite@legis.wisconsin.gov


